
Feedback on Health Program Funding 

Application 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your funding application for the [Health Program Name]. We 

appreciate the time and effort you invested in your proposal. After careful review, we would like 

to provide you with feedback on your application. 

Strengths: 

• Clearly defined objectives and goals. 

• Well-researched background information supporting the need for your program. 

• Strong potential for community impact. 

Areas for Improvement: 

• Increased clarity in the budget allocation. 

• More detailed timeline for project implementation. 

• Additional data to support the projected outcomes. 

We encourage you to address the areas for improvement and consider resubmitting your 

application in the next funding cycle. Should you have any questions regarding this feedback, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you once again for your dedication to improving health outcomes in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


